information meeting was held on July 2, 2020 to provide potential contractors an opportunity to
ask any questions they may have about the RFP.

Proposals were due from the pre-qualified firms by 3:00 p.m. on July 17, 2020. Three proposals
were received: from Wood Environmental and Infrastructure Solutions, Inc., Water and Air
Research, Inc., and Wetland Solutions Inc. On July 23, 2020, the selection committee met to
evaluate the proposals. The selection committee’s review of each proposal resulted in the
overall ranking listed in the table below.

Firm Total Bid Cost Ranking Score
(out of 10)
Wood Environmental and Infrastructure Solutions, Inc. $239,898.32 9.13
Water and Air Research, Inc. $242,812.84 8.63
Wetland Solutions Inc. $378,640.08 6.40

After reviewing the proposals, Wood Environmental and Infrastructure Solutions, Inc. was
ranked as having the greatest value for the District for the services requested. The task work
assignment with Wood Environmental and Infrastructure Solutions, Inc. will be to provide water
quality and biology monitoring services to the District for the period of October 1, 2020, through
September 30, 2021, with an option for two annual renewals.

Funding for this agreement is included in the Fiscal Year 2020-2021 (FY 2021) Tentative
Budget under codes 01-2-586-2-1200-33-01, 01-2-586-2-1200-33-02, and 01-2-586-2-1200-33-
03, and is contingent upon approval of the FY 2021 final budget.
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